
                    
____________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
All Saints CE VC Primary School 

Giles Lane, Bishops Caundle,Dorset DT9 5NQ, 01963 23450 
www.bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk    office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk 

 

All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 15th June 2018 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

There have been many highlights this week – in what I think, has been the busiest week ever!! 

Diamond & Topaz Trip to Carymoor - The children in Diamond and Topaz classes were incredibly lucky to have a trip 
to Carymoor Environmental Centre this week where they took part in many activities including pond dipping and 
crafting using willow and clay. Mrs Parsons received an email from the Carymoor staff saying "We thoroughly 
enjoyed working with all of your pupils and staff on Tuesday - the children were a real credit to your school and we 
were very impressed with their listening skills, manners and enthusiasm! It’s really lovely to hear that they were all 
buzzing about their experience the next day too!" The children have been busy following up on their experiences this 
week and letters of thanks from the children in Diamond Class have been posted to Carymoor. Attached is a flyer 
about the amazing activities that will be happening at Carymoor this summer. 

New Reception Intake: This week we also welcomed our new reception children for September into All Saints as 

they enjoyed their first visit to school. We hope they had a lovely time and are looking forward to coming back next 

Thursday! 

Sports Day: Everyone enjoyed our wonderful Sports Day on Wednesday, which was expertly planned by Mr Noyce 

and Mrs Regan. Thank you to everyone who helped with this event from lending gazebos, keeping score, supplying 

and selling refreshments to name a few. Congratulations go to the Green team who were the winners this year! Well 

done everyone for great sportsmanship shown on the day. Thank you for all the positive comments we received 

about this event. 

Welcome: A special All Saints welcome to Samyra and Jibrael who have joined our Sapphire Class. They are proving 

to be a fantastic addition to the class. 

Letters home this week: 

 What’s on this Week W/C 18th June 2018 

 Carymoor  Poster 

 Staffing Update June 2018 
 

A few reminders:  

All Saints Got Talent - It's that time of year again! Please come along to an evening of fantastic talent all hosted and 
performed by our very talented pupils. It is being held on Friday 29th June at 6:30pm in the school hall. The children 
who will be involved in the show will have received a letter today and we look forward to an evening with such a 
variety of performances including gymnastics, dancing, singing, musical instruments and storytelling.  
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Late Arrivals: Following a review with the Dorset County Council’s Attendance Officer, we have been asked to 
introduce a new signing in procedure for children who arrive at school after 8.55am in the morning. To clarify, each 
morning the main doors will be closed at 8.55am. All latecomers must report to the school reception with their 
parents/carers who must then register the children in a Late Arrivals book. 

Post Box in Reception Area: As the school office seems to get busier and busier, we have introduced a new post box 
in the front reception area just to the right of the front door. Should you forget to hand any consents, club bookings 
or trip money to the member of staff on the children’s entrance you can now pop them in this secure post box. 
Please remember that all money should be secured in a named envelope.  

Cloakrooms: Large rucksacks seem to be reappearing in the children’s cloakroom so this is just a reminder that only 
drawstring bags and book bags are allowed in school.  Also, bundles of keyrings seem to be appearing on bags which 
is proving to be a distraction especially for our younger children. Please can we therefore ask that keyrings be limited 
to one per bookbag. Thank you for your support. 

Have a great weekend, 

All Saints 


